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To Jan Pedersen, 

WBFSH President  

 

 

14th of September 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear President, 

 

After many years of faithful and assiduous presence on the WBFSH board, Paul Hubert passes 

on to Armand Pette the mission of representation, influence and defense of the interests of 

breeders, proposing him as a candidate for the position of Vice-President of the WBFSH. 

 

Armand is convince that the WBFSH is the voice of breeders all around the world, more and 

more involved at the heart of international organizations, the subjects are diverse and 

complex, and a good knowledge of tomorrow's issues is essential to ensure the durability of 

our breeding activities. Animal and human well-being/welfare, environmental challenges, 

traceability and good practices, horse-breeding farm performance, etc 

  

Studbook Selle Français thanks Paul very much for the time, patience and unwavering 

involvement he has had during his years with the World Breeding Federation of Sport Horses.  

  

Armand undertakes to remain concerned about the attention that must be paid to the origins 

of the Selle Français, to the protection of the interests of breeders on the international scene 

of breeding and sport ; in the exemplary continuity of Paul's work with passion and diplomacy.  

 

Your sincerely 

 

Pascal CADIOU 

President of Stud Book Selle Français 
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To Jan Pedersen, 
WBFSH President  

 
 

14th of September 2023 
 
 

Dear President, 
 
It is with great pride that I propose my candidacy for election to the board, as representative 
of the Selle Français Stud Book. 
 
The WBFSH is the voice of breeders all around the world, more and more involved at the heart 
of international organizations, the subjects are diverse and complex, and a good knowledge 
of tomorrow's issues is essential to ensure the durability of our breeding activities. Animal and 
human well-being/welfare, environmental challenges, traceability and good practices, horse-
breeding farm performance, etc. 
 
I commit to participating in the construction of projects carried out by the WBFSH for the 
promotion of sport horse breeding; I am convinced of the importance of promoting the know-
how of our breeders, and of defending and protecting their interests. 
 
In submitting my candidacy, I would like to share my experience as an entrepreneur in the 
communications sector as well as that acquired over the past 18 years in contact with the 
equine industry. A passionate amateur rider and owner of top-level 5* show jumping, 
eventing and voltige horses under the HDC affix, I founded the Haras des Coudrettes with my 
wife in 2005, and have been a breeder and stallion owner for over 10 years. In defending the 
values of transparency, integrity and performance, I also wish to put my humble experience 
of the inner workings of international competitions at your service, to contribute to the 
recognition of breeders and their work. 
 
I would like to thank Paul Hubert very sincerely for the time, patience and unfailing 
involvement he has shown during his years spent within the WBFSH. 
 
If I have the honour of being elected, Bérengère Lacroix, director of the Selle Français Stud 
Book, will accompany me on this adventure alongside you as an executive. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Armand Perron-Pette 
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